
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Newsletter 10th March 2017 

Hello everyone, 

 

There has been lots happening at Walpole Cross Keys over the last couple of weeks.   

 

Last Monday some of our Year 1 and Year 2 children took part in the Active Kids Festival at Lynnsport.  They 

all had a lovely time and learnt a few new creative activities to keep themselves busy.  On Tuesday of last 

week Mr Barnett visited the school and spoke with all the children in Years R, 1, 2 3 and 4 about road  

safety.  Last Thursday we celebrated World Book Day and, as you will see below, everybody looked great 

in a wide variety of costumes.   

 

We have lots coming up over the next couple of weeks including school trips for both classes, Hi5 netball 

tournament, red nose day and parent consultations for Years R to 2 and Years 5 and 6.    

 

Could we kindly ask you to ensure your child’s belongings (including clothes, shoes and PE trainers) are  

labelled with their name, this will be a big help to us especially on PE days. 

 

As always, if do you have any concerns, in the first instance please speak with your class teacher. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley   

(Executive Head Teacher) 
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World Book Day 2017 

We all had a fantastic World Book Day 

on 2nd March, we loved seeing all the 

children dressed as their favourite 

book characters …. even the staff 

joined in.  Did you spot some of these 

lovely photos in the EDP newspaper? 
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Reminders  

 Parent Consultations (Years R/1/2 and Years 5/6) 16th March:  Have you booked a 
meeting to speak with your child’s class teacher?  

 King’s Lynn Fire Station Trip (Years R/1/2) 17th March:  All permission slips must be returned 
and fees paid by Wednesday 15th March please. 

 King’s Lynn Town Centre Trip (Years 3/4/5/6) 21st March:  Please ensure permission slips are 
returned and fees paid no later than Friday 17th March. 

 Easter Lunch 29th March 2017:  If your child would like this lunch please return the slip to 
the office by Friday 24th March. 

 Kingswood (current Years 3, 4 & 5) September 2017:  Places have been booked and letters 
have been sent out regarding the balance due.  

We hope you have a lovely weekend.  Our next school  
newsletter will be sent out on Friday 24th March 2017. 

Encourage your children to tell you if they feel uncomfortable, 
upset or threatened by anyone they see online. 

Attendance Award 

The cup has been awarded to the following 

years: 

24/02 – 02/03: Years 3, 4 & 6 (100%) 

03/03—09/03: Years 2, 3, 4 & 6 (100%) 

‘Star of the Week’ Award  

Well done to our recent stars : 

w/c 20th February: 

 Ella (Year R) 

 Keira (Year 4) 

 Callum (Year 5) 

w/c 27th February: 

 Dexter (Year R) 

 Aidan (Year 4) 

 Lily (Year 6) 

Keep up the good work everybody. 

Ryan (Year 6) proudly 
showed off his gold medal 
he bought in to school.  He 
competed in the Eastern 
Counties Tumbling NDP  
Regional Prelims 11-12 
years category in Luton last 
month.  He came first place 
and gained enough points 
to qualify for the Semi-final 
in Birmingham taking place 
in June.   
 
At 3 years old Ryan  
enjoyed going to Tumble 
Teds gymnastics at 

Lynnsport.  From this, he worked through the 
gymnastics grades and progressed into the 
KLGC (King's Lynn Gymnastics Club) Elite Acro 
and Tumbling squad. This shows amazing  
dedication, perseverance and commitment.  
We are all really proud of you and look  
forward to hearing all about the Semi-finals. 
 

Well done Ryan  

If you have any school library books 
at home, could we kindly ask you to 
return them to school by  

Wednesday 15th March.  Thank you 



Diary Dates 
*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change.* 

Monday 13th March Art Club 3:15pm-4:15pm (Years R to 3) 

Wednesday 15th March  Football Club (Years 1 to 6) 3:15pm—4:15pm 

Thursday 16th March Parent Consultations (Years R/1/2 & 5/6) 

3:30pm—7:00pm 

*bookings only* 

Friday 17th March King’s Lynn Fire Station Trip (Years R/1/2) 

Monday 20th March Art Club 3:15pm-4:15pm (Years R to 3) 

Tuesday 21st March King’s Lynn Town Centre Trip (Years 3/4/5/6) 

Wednesday 22nd March Football Club (Years 1 to 6) 3:15pm—4:15pm 

Thursday 23rd March Hi5 Netball Tournament (Years 4/5/6) 

St Clements High School 

*letter to follow for participants only* 

Friday 24th March Red Nose Day Cake Bake Sale  

*more information to follow* 

Monday 27th March Year 6 Transition Lesson (DT) 9:30am-10.30am 
*** 

Art Club 3:15pm-4:15pm (Years R to 3) 

Wednesday 29th March Easter Lunch 

*** 

Football Club (Years 1 to 6) 3:15pm—4:15pm 

Friday 31st March Last day of term 

Tuesday 18th April Back to school 

Monday 24th April Year 6 Transition Lesson (DT) 9:30am-10.30am 

Tuesday 25th April Crucial Crew Trip (Year 6) 
*letter to follow* 

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday—school closed 

Tuesday 2nd May School open 
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